

film

Dear Chief Mankiller,

Two years ago you provided a letter of endorsement for my graduate research. I have completed the study and earned the degree of Doctor of Philosophy in Nursing. I was hooded at the Convocation of the Nursing College of the University of Arizona, December 17, 1993. I will send a copy of my dissertation to the Cherokee Nation of Oklahoma after final revisions.

I want to thank you for contributing to my degree preparation. I am grateful to you and wish you a happy holiday season and a fine New Year.

Sincerely yours,

Lee Anne Nichols